
Communist Party of Macedonia 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 
On behalf of the membership of the Communist Party of Macedonia, receive 
our congratulations for your 95th year anniversary with wishes for further 
success of your party on the political scene in Greece.  
 
Communist Party of Macedonia wants to express its full moral and political 
support to the Communist Party of Greece in its efforts to achieve and realize 
the communist ideology and building a more human society of equality and 
freedom, as well as full enjoyment of human rights. 
 
The existence and the political role of the Communist Party is particularly 
important for Greece, especially in these moments when your country is going 
through serious economic crisis that affects the live of every citizen of 
Republic of Greece.     
 
In this occasion, we also emphasize that the cooperation and exchange of 
experiences with your party, would be of great importance and significance for 
the Communist Party of Macedonia in achieving the goals of the communist 
ideology for building a constructive world and better future. 
 
We must point out the fact that, the cooperation between our parties is on a 
high level of good and friendly relations and we aspect that it will continue and 
in the future. 
 
Happy anniversary!!! 
 
With comradely greetings,  
 
 
 
Skopje, 06.12.2013                                           Communist Party of Macedonia 
                                                                                  General Secretary 
                                                                             Pero Odzaklieski 
 
 
  
 
 


